
 WHITE MOUNTAIN CHAPTER 586
(LOCATED AT THE SHOW LOW AIRPORT)

SEPTEMBER 2023 - NEWSLETTER

EAA WHITE MOUNTAIN CHAPTER 586 - 370 MOUNTAIN VIEW DRIVE, LAKESIDE, AZ 85929

Pictured left to right - Jeff  Hess, TJ Hess, Kimberly Jackson, Brian Rollins, Don Lusk

EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION CHAPTER 586
2023 PANCAKE BREAKFAST FLY-IN

SHOW LOW REGIONAL AIRPORT
SEPTEMBER 9, 2023

JOIN US FOR A DAY OF AVIATION FUN!
Serving Pancakes, Eggs, Sausage, Coffee and Juice from 7:00am to 11:00am.

$9 ~ Adults / $6 ~ Under 12 / Free for Active Military

Information on: EAA, Sunrise Air Ambulance, US Air Force ROTC Scholarships,
EWS Hobby, Civil Air Patrol Squadron 210, Young Eagle Flights, Flight Instruction, Aircraft Building, 

Walking down Ranch Veterans Outreach and Silver Creek Aeromodelers R/C Club

Air Safety Seminar Presented by the FAA at 11:30am

50/50 Raffle

Enter airport from US 60, turn right and follow the signs to parking!

KSOW Pilot Information
 RWYS 07-25 & 04-22 / CTAF 123.0 / AWOS 118.07 / TPA 7215



	 Next fly-out will be to the Reno Air Races.  This will be the last time the races will be held in 
Reno and some speculate it will be the last year of  the air races altogether.

	 Dates for the 2023 Reno Air Races are Wed, Sept 13 - Sun, Sept 17.

	 We will not be able to land at the Reno-Stead Airport for the event.  We can choose to land at 
Reno-Tahoe, Carson City or Truckee Airports and catch a shuttle to Reno-Stead from there.

	 If  you are planning to make the trip either by land or air, please let Charlie Ballard know at 
602-300-7449.  It would be great if  everyone that makes the trip can get together at the event for 
some food and fellowship!
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 Chapter Nominations:
	 The nominations worksheet has been posted in the chapter hangar.  Please look it over and if  
you'd like to nominate someone that is not listed, please let Dwight Stock or Ed Hamilton know!

	 This election we will be voting on the president and (2) board member positions.  Nominations for 
these positions will be posted before the September gathering and Elections will take place during the 
October gathering.

	 Nominations are as follows:

	   Chapter President					     Board Member (2 positions)
	     - Ed Hamilton (current president)		    - Nolan Brimhall (current interim board member)
	     - Brent Meyer (current vice president)		    - Stu Mennie (current interim board member)
								          - Dwight Stock
								          - Kaylee Stock
								          - David Lee

	 A special thanks to Revone Bauwens for getting the VMC club established for 
Chapter 586.  She is currently awaiting the necessary training from headquarters so 
we can get the club off  to a great start.

	 Thanks to all of  those that showed a desire to be a part of  the VMC club.  We 
are excited to get this program up and running and look forward to increasing our 
knowledge through a wide variety of  real world scenarios in which a "what would 
you do" question will create an opportunity to learn from fellow pilots and instruc-
tion from a CFI.  As we saw during our VMC club primer at last month's gathering,

the short video gave the specifics of  an actual event.  Following the video, we had a good discus-
sion of  what was going on and what should be done to correct the issue.

	 Non-instrument rated pilots who want to improve their proficiency have an excellent re-
source through EAA’s Visual Meteorological Conditions (VMC) Clubs. The purpose of  EAA VMC 
Clubs is to build proficiency when flying under visual flight rule conditions.

	 Club meetings will take place on the 1st Thursday of  each month.  The first meeting is sched-
uled for October 5th at 6pm in the chapter hangar.  Food will be provided starting at 5:30pm.  If  you 
are planning to attend, please let Revone know so we can plan accordingly for food and drinks.

	 If  you are interested in being a part of  this club, please let Revone know at the next gather-
ing or give her a call at (812) 989-5164. 

 Chapter Fly-Out:
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Chapter Merchandise

EAA Chapter 586 Shirts - $20.00 each
(with or without pocket)

        BACK                                                                                     FRONT

EAA Chapter 586 Window Stickers - $5.00 each

                  4" Round                                                                                  4" State

Coming Soon!
EAA Chapter 586 Embroidered Hats and Jackets
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Want to learn to fly...
						      Silver Creek Aviation, located at KTYL offers airplane
						      rental 	and flight training.
						    
						      Contact Info:
						      928-421-3459
						      silvercreekaviationservices@gmail.com	

						      			 
						    

						      Jeremy Hill - Certified Flight Instructor (CFI)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      928-228-3836
						      jhillcfipilot@gmail.com

						      Kimberly Jackson - Certified Flight Instructor (CFII)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      928-245-7272
						      skyboundinstructor@gmail.com

						      Al Berg - Certified Flight Instructor (CFII)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      480-244-6278
						      alvinberg@gmail.com

	 Reach out to Jeremy, Kimberly or Al and get started today!		
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TWO MONTH LOOK AHEAD

Highlights:
Sept 9th	 EAA 586 Pancake Breakfast Fly-In
Sept 12th	 Reno Air Races 13th - 17th (last time they will be in Reno)
Sept 21st	 Leadership Training - Young Eagles Rally (parent interaction & post flight)
Sept 26th	 Board Meeting

Oct 5th	 VMC Club Meeting
Oct 7th	 Fly-Out to Coolidge for Breakfast
Oct 14th	 Chapter Gathering / Annual Business Meeting
Oct 21st	 Fly-Out to Marble Canyon for Lunch
Oct 24th	 Board Meeting
Oct 28th	 Young Eagles Rally
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Hangars for Sale!
	 Jared Hatch has hangars for sale at KTYL...

		  42'x40'x14' Hangar - $120,000.00
		  50'x50'x16' Hangar - $175,000.00

	 Contact Jared at (928) 255-2805
	 for additional information and terms.

Airplanes for Sale at KSOW!
	 Bill Fort is selling his Cessna 120.  Asking price is $39,000 - Reduced to $35,000

Contact Bill at (505) 862-1826 for more information

	 Jacob Allen is selling his Piper Cherokee 140.  Asking price is $40,000

	 Full or fractional ownership options available
Contact Jacob Allen at (618) 960-9039 for more information

Have something to sell or trade?

Please let Don Lusk know
and get it in the next newsletter!
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		  Reminder!
		  Our next Chapter Gathering is Saturday, October 14th
		  with the social hour starting at 9am and the gathering
		  starting at 10am.  Hope to see you there!

			   Day:		  Second Saturday of the Month

			   Time:		  9:00am to 10:00am Social Hour
					     10:00am to 11:am Chapter Gathering
	
			   Location:  	 EAA 586 Hangar (Lusk hangar)
					     (south hangars on E. Corporate Way)
		
		
	 If you know someone that Builds... Flies... or Dreams about Aviation, please invite them to join us!

		  Best regards from EAA White Mountain Chapter 586

	 As we know from past experience, it takes a lot of  people to put on these types of  
events and run them successfully.  We want to put together quality events that the community 
and our chapter members can enjoy as we continue to promote all things aviation related at 
the Show Low & Taylor Airports!

Pancake Breakfast Needs:

	 Set Up & Tear Down / Cooks / Food Prep / Marshals / Shuttle Drivers / Parking Lot
	 Ramp Monitors / Greeters / Cash Register / Dish Washers / Clean Up

Young Eagle Rally Needs:

	 Set Up & Tear Down / Flight Line Escorts / Registration Table / Marshals / Parking Lot
	 Ramp Monitors / Simulator Monitors / Pilots / Greeters

If  you can and want to help in any area of  either event, please contact:
	 Ed Hamilton at 520-975-7353 or
	 Shay Lusk at 928-521-4148	   	   

Volunteers Needed for Upcoming Events

Pancake Breakfast
September 9, 2023

Young Eagle Rally
October 28, 2023 


